
SUPREME COURT OF INDIA

 Hon’ble  the  Chief  Justice  of  India  has,  after

consulting  his  colleagues,  directed  that  during  the

course of the ensuing week, a  Bench of two Hon’ble

Judges, as may be necessary to hear extremely urgent

cases,  will  be  available  to  transact  judicial  work.  A

Bench will be available for court work on Wednesday,

25 March, 2020 and the Cause list will be notifed on

the day previous to the hearing.  The hearing may be

conducted through video conferencing mode. Rooms

with  requisite  facilities  for  this  purpose  in  the

Supreme Court premises are being made available for

the  convenience  of  the  members  of  the  Bar.

Advocates  on  record  and  parties  in  person  should

indicate the extreme urgency of the matter in writing

which will  be listed at  the discretion of  the Hon’ble

Presiding Judge.

                                                                       Sd/-
[Sanjeev S. Kalgaonkar]

Secretary General
To
All concerned


